

Lavant Diary Dates



Saturday 30th November



Christmas Fair 1.30pm – 3.30pm



Here is a look at what is happening in school next week

| Monday 2 nd December | LAST Sama Karate Club begins – 7.45am – 8.45am Collective Worship Club at lunchtime Fitness Fun Club for Years 3-6 finishing at 4.00pm Construction Club for Years 1-3 finishing at 4.00pm |
|---|--|
| Tuesday 3 rd December | LAST Zumba Club for Years – 8.00am – 8.45am Card Games for Kids Club - Years 4-6 finishing at 4.00pm Full Governing Body Meeting |
| Wednesday 4 th December 'WAKE UP WEDNESDAY' children encouraged to walk to school | LAST SCS Gymnastics Club 8.00am - 8.45am Eco Club for Years 2-6 at lunchtime SCS Sport Club for Years 1 & 2 at lunchtime LAST SCS Football club - after school finishing at 4.15pm |
| Thursday 5 th December | Swimming for children in Woodpecker and Pheasant classes Inky Mouse's 5 th birthday party for children in Wren class Forest School for Year 2 Chess Club - Years 4-6 finishing at 4.00pm |
| Friday 6 th December | Piano lessons for named children LAST SCS Mini Fencing Club 8.00am – 8.45am Recorder lessons during the afternoon Christmas Disco 5.00pm – 6.30pm. For further details see the attached letter from The Friends |

CHARTWELLS CHRISTMAS MEAL: If you would like your KS2 child to have a festive meal on **Friday 20th December** you will need to order this from Chartwells (www.mealselector.co.uk) by **Sunday 8th December**. **PLEASE NOTE** that if your child receives free meals or they are in KS1 and usually has a hot meal this will be ordered by the school. **HOWEVER**, if your child is in KS1 and they usually bring a packed lunch, but would like to have a hot Christmas meal, please let the school office know by **Thursday 5th December**.

SCHOOL PHOTOS: Please note if you have NOT yet placed your School Photograph order, the order closing date is Tuesday 3rd December. Please either return your Order to the School Reception or visit www.smileYellow.com using the passwords on the Proof card.

HEADLICE: We have had a report of headlice in school, so please could ALL parents check their child's head regularly and if they find head lice please treat as soon as possible. Thank you.